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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

Harbour/Pier: North Pier Pontoons - Oban 

Number: 2/24 

Date of issue: 21 February 2024 

 

CLIPPER ROUND THE WORLD RACE 
Mariners are advised that the Clipper Round the World Race will be stopping in Scotland for 
the first time in its 27 year history. 

11 ocean racing yachts will call at North Pier Pontoons from 12th July 2024 on their 
penultimate stop on their 40,000nm race. 

To facilitate this the breakwater of the North Pier Pontoons will be closed to all other 
vessels for the duration of their stay.  The 36 finger pontoons will still be available for 
vessels up to 15m on a first come, first served basis. 

The Clipper Round the World Race will depart Oban on 21st July 2024 for their final leg to 
Portsmouth. 

For any further information please contact the Harbour Office on 01631 562892, email 
npp@argyll-bute.gov.uk or obannorthpier@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

Vicki McKenzie 
Harbour Master 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Harbourmaster 
Vicki McKenzie 
Argyll and Bute Council 
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